Council Meeting: May 14, 2024

RECEIVED ON: May 1, 2024 Agenda Item No. 10
From: Raluca Ploog
To: WebMail - CCD
Subject: Greenleaf Promenade Support of Upgrade
Date: Wednesday, May 1, 2024 11:22:10 AM

[NOTICE: This message originated outside of City of Whittier -- DO NOT CLICK on links or
open attachments unless you are sure the content is safe.]

Hi Whittier City Council and staff,
My household and I (5 of us ) are in full support of the Greenleaf Promenade Upgrade.

It seems like the Ficus trees along Greenleaf Promenade are causing some problems
with their roots damaging sidewalks and making a mess. While they're nice to look at,
they might not be the best fit for the area anymore. It could be a good idea to replace
them with trees that offer shade and beauty without causing so many issues. ltis,
naturally, what any resident of Whittier does and would do if the issue was on their
property.

By planning carefully, we can make Uptown look great and be easier to maintain.
(You all should take a trip to San Luis Obispo downtown for ideas; it's totally what
Whittier can be).

Thank you for your efforts with this matter and working on this issue.

Raluca Ploog
8315 Milliken Ave
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